
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: serving Allah’s servants, shortest way for Allah’s
satisfaction

In His Eminence’s meeting with the leaders of the Himam student gathering in Baghdad and the

governorates on 24/6/2023, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, praised

their efforts and blessed them with these honorable days of the month of Dhu al-Hijjah. This

month, pilgrims prepare to perform the Hajj, and we pointed out that Hajj means intent, whereas

pilgrims go to Allah Almighty asking for his satisfaction.

His Eminence called to adhere to Al-Hikma National Project, introduce people to it, and get

into every minute detail of its details. H.E. also stressed the importance of the relationship

between the positions of Al-Hikma and the events that coincided with these positions and

explained that this approach is sufficient to identify the depth of vision and the accuracy of

future forecasting.

H.E. stressed the importance of work being pure for Allah Almighty alone and that sincerity in

work and presenting it in the hands of Allah obviates thanking others and pointed out that the

closest way to Allah is to serve his servants. H.E. pointed to the state of stability at all

levels. Moreover, H.E. said that the permanence of stability needs adherence to the project of

moderation and centrism, the project for which Al-Hikma has paid a lot, and also stressed the

nature of the relationship between response and targeting, as well as showing that no one

escaped this synchronization.


